
OCTOBER 29, 2023 
WELCOME 		

OPENING PRAYER 		

OPENING SONG	        	 Running to the Light 
 
CHILDREN’S MOMENT		  Lillie Daniel

JOYS & CONCERNS

LORD’S PRAYER

CENTERING SONG	    	 Desert Song	
 

SCRIPTURE	   	 1 Corinthians 12: 1-31

SERMON   Irrevocable: Gifted to Serve	   Rev. Maddie Russo

CALL TO ACTION

GENEROSITY MOMENT		  Diane Valentine

OFFERING

CLOSING SONG        		  Therefore Go

BENEDICTION		

OUR MISSION
Inspire people to KNOW, GROW, GO in God’s love.

KNOW
Connect people to Church & God.

GROW
Develop as a disciple and leader.

GO
Engage and serve the community. 

DISCOVER THE
 DISCIPLESHIP PATH!

Whether you find yourself in the lighter or darker  
sections of the path, see how you can grow 
deeper in your faith journey. We encourage you 
to consider joining a new small group, attending  
more worship services this year, or serving in 
one of our missions opportunities in the next few 
months. Visit our website to see all the ways 
you can get plugged in!

HOW DO I USE THE PATH?
The cross represents Christ. Place yourself in 
each section to discover where you are in your 
relationship with Christ. Then ask yourself these 
questions:

KNOW
Am I attending worship regularly? How often am I 
connecting with God and God’s people? 

GROW
Am I involved in a bible study or small group to 
help me develop deeper as a disciple? 

GO 
How much mission work am I doing and is it 
deepening my relationship with God and people 
in my community?

connecting people to 
 church and god

developing as a 
disciple and leader

engaging and serving
the community

GIVING 
Offering is an act of worship. Please visit our website at  
Broadmoorumc.org/Give.

WELCOME TO THE RIVER 
THANKS FOR JOINING US!

STAY CONNECTED!
Broadmoorumc.org

RiverWorship

The River BUMC, Shreveport, LA

CHILDREN

BroadmoorUMCKids

BroadmoorUMY



WELCOME TO THE RIVER 
THANKS FOR JOINING US!

GIVING 
Offering is an act of worship. Text GIVEBUMC to 877.570.3715 to give or visit our website!

ANNOUNCEMENTS
2024 Stewardship Packets                                                
2024 Stewardship packets have been mailed if you were unable to pick them up. Please prayerfully 
consider how you can have an impact here at BUMC. Commitment Sunday is November 5 and we 
will consecrate our gifts to be used for the glory of God. 

Mission Market Place             Nov. 3rd from 6-8pm & Nov. 4th from 10am - 2pm                                  
Mission Marketplace is a faith-based initiative to help improve the lives of people all over the world. 
There will be Artisan-made gifts & fair trade food from world-wide markets. Friday, Nov. 3rd 6pm- 
8am. (Preview sale/$10 admission) and Nov. 4th 10am-2pm (FREE Admission) in Anderson Hall 
Gym.

Advent: A Season of Belonging            Sun. Nov. 26th  from 5-7pm 
Save the date, November 26th from 5-7, for Advent: A Season of Belonging. This special event to 
kick off the Christmas holiday will be a time for us to worship, fellowship and break bread together. 
The cost is $5 per person or a $25 max per family. Sign up via the Connect card on Sundays or by 
emailing kristin@broadmoorumc.org 

Decorating the River Worship Space                                               
Calling all decorators! If you are interested in helping decorate the River space for Christmas this 
year, please contact Rev. Megan Twyman at megan@broadmoorumc.org or call the office to sign up.

UWF Cookie Stroll             Sun. Nov. 19th  from 9:30am-12:30pm 
BAKE: Need cookies from all who like to bake. Candy and bars are welcome.
BRING: Sat., Nov 18 th from 10 a.m.-2 p.m., in the fellowship area. They can be brought early Sunday 
morning.
BUY: $10.00 a box for Thanksgiving, share with a neighbor or enjoy yourself!
BLESS: The money is given to local charities and state missions to help
Fund their programs. You can donate if you are not able to enjoy cookies at this time.

Youth Turkey Bowl            Sun., Nov. 12th                                  
Save the date for this year’s Turkey Bowl! Sunday, November 12th is our annual Turkey bowl during 
our Sunday night youth activities. For those of you who may not be familiar with the Turkey Bowl, 
youth are separated into teams, given routes of food to collect from church members, and have 
a photo scavenger hunt along the way. We are currently looking for participants to be “stops” 
along our collection route! Are you not able to be a stop, or don’t want youth at your house? Not a 
problem! We will have collection tubs outside both the sanctuary and river services. Drop them off 
and we’ll pick them up! Items we are looking: cornbread mix, crackers, green beans, peanut butter, 
corn, and travel hygiene products (no mouthwash or hand sanitizer)


